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The Bakersfield Police Department is requesting the community’s assistance in locating 
two suspects who were involved in a strong-arm robbery at Marshalls, 3008 Ming 
Avenue. On October 18, 2018 the suspects depicted below selected merchandise from 
the business and exited without paying. An employee observed the offense and 
attempted to stop the suspects as they exited. The employee was assaulted during the 
confrontation and both suspects fled on foot. The suspects are described as: 
 
Suspect #1 – White male, 6’1”, 180 pounds, dark hair, mustache, thin beard, tattoos 
 
Suspect #2 – White male, 5’10”, 170 pounds, beard, tattoos 
 

                      
 

Anyone with information regarding this investigation, or the identity of the suspects is 
asked to call Detective D. Jordan at (661) 326-3872 or the Bakersfield Police 
Department at (661) 327-7111. 
 
 
 
 

You can now send an anonymous tip to the Bakersfield Police Department. Access the “Submit an Anonymous 
Tip” link on the Bakersfield Police Department homepage (www.bakersfieldpd.us) from your computer or internet 
enabled mobile device. The tip, which can include photographs and video, is sent to the police department and 
the sender remains completely anonymous.  The same anonymous information can be sent by accessing 
www.p3tips.com.  
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